SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

We, Cedarglade Limited, intend to apply for permission for development at
SuperValu, Main Street, Newcastle, Co. Dublin.

The proposed development will consist of modifications to the parent permitted application Reg. Ref.
SD20A/0037 and subsequent amendments application Reg. Ref. SD20A/0343. Modifications will consist of the
provision of 10 no. Electric Vehicle car parking spaces to include 3 no. disabled EV spaces, 5 no. additional
designated parent and child spaces, 2 no. covered click and collect parking spaces with a canopy (approx.
33sgm). A total of 92 no. car parking spaces will be provided overall, together with ancillary generator (approx.
7sgm) within the surrounding compound (approx. 23sqm) along with all site development works.

The planning application may be inspected or purchased at the offices of South Dublin County Council, County
Hall, Town Centre, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening hours of Monday to Friday from 9:00am to
4:00pm., and may also be viewed on the Council’s website - www.sdcc.ie.

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing to South Dublin County
Council on payment of a fee of €20 within 5 weeks of receipt of the application by South Dublin County Council
and such submissions or observations will be considered by the Planning Authority in making a decision on the
application. The Planning Authority may grant permission subject to or without conditions or may refuse to
grant permission.
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Agent: Laura Brock

Brock McClure, Planning & Development Consultants, 63 York Road, Din Laoghaire, Co. Dublin
www.brockmcclure.ie

Date of erection of site notice: 14“‘ November 2022




